Ngoma Aid Foundation, in our bid to continue creating opportunities for rural disadvantaged people, most especially vulnerable children and orphans, would like to create another opportunity for 12 young girls and 03 boys in the year 2010.
These consist of current beneficiaries from our Education fund/program and there will be an addition of a 9 year old girl (Rebecca) who can not write or spell her name and is still in pre primary in rural Ngoma. We are hoping we can make things work for Rebecca by putting her in a more competitive school away from the village.

The older children among the beneficiaries of Ngoma Aid Foundation go to cheap/affordable boarding schools (good standard education for any hardworking child) while the younger ones; usually orphans are under the care of a house maid who ensures that the children eat, sleep and are ready for school. We are in rented premises at the moment.

The older children in boarding school are free to come back to the house during the holidays and we also encourage some of the orphans to visit there surviving relatives because of the space or even share the children amongst the staff so as to bring keep them in a family setting.

The project funds will pay rent for a year for the Home where the children stay, provide fees and requirements for all the children, provide medication for the children and the children at the house will be able to have meals, plus the maid will be paid  her salary.

Ideally, the project funding is enough to give the children a home and keep them in school while providing for their immediate needs for the year 2010. The project estimates are on a minimum budget and we maintain a modest lifestyle at the children’s home.

Kindly give us the necessary support. Thank you
